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Circular No. MAMS/2024-25/21 May 21, 2024

Dear parents and students

The school will remain closed for summer vacation for the students of classes IX
to XII from Friday, May 24, 2024, and will reopen on Monday, July 01, 2024.

During this delightful break, we encourage our students to seize this opportunity
and engage in enriching and productive activities. Homework for the summer
vacation has been uploaded on the school website under "Homework for Summer
Vacation" and on SchoolEye. We kindly request parents to ensure that their
children complete the assigned tasks independently, as these will be considered
for Internal Assessment.

Furthermore, we strongly encourage students to delve into their passions and
talents by embracing hobbies that ignite their interests. Engaging in such
pursuits not only nurtures creativity but also offers a deeply satisfying avenue for
self-expression during the vacation period.

Maintaining physical well-being is of utmost importance. We encourage students
to adopt a regular fitness routine and nourish themselves with a balanced diet.
Especially during the warmer months, staying hydrated is crucial for overall
health. Furthermore, involving children in household chores instills a sense of
responsibility and equips them with valuable life skills.

We extend our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support and cooperation in
all our endeavours. Your involvement and encouragement play an instrumental
role in the growth and development of our students.

We convey our sincere wishes for your enduring health and boundless happiness.
Wishing you a rejuvenating and joyous summer vacation!
With regards

Principal
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